
Thursday 17th March
St Patrick’s Day

Non-uniform day - come to
school wearing something green

and donate a £1.
Funds raised will be used to buy

additional Easter Eggs
for the bingo.

Thursday 24th March
(last day of term)

Eyes down at 3.30pm.
We have the return of the

popular Easter Bingo!
Straight after school in the hall.

Why not come and win some
Easter Eggs? Refreshments

available. Donations of
chocolate eggs are always

welcome!

Future events we are
fundraising for – dates yet to be

confirmed:

• Summer term school trip
for the entire school!

• In-school event
(remember the fantastic
puppet workshop group

who visited us last year?)

• Sports day & BBQ!

• Trip to the panto again for
whole school.

Next meeting
Friday 18th March at 2.30pm

Many thanks to all the parents that kindly donated cakes
(and bought cakes!), we managed to raise a fantastic £82
for our fund.

 We have also been given a generous donation of £100
from Gorefield Bowls Club towards our fundraising for
outside play equipment.

The Friends Group will be continually fundraising
throughout the year, please don’t feel you have to support
everything financially, a pair of helping hands is just as
important.  Aside from raising funds for equipment for
outside play we are hoping to fund another trip to the
panto at Christmas (sorry for mentioning that word!).

Logo Design Competition.  As you can see, a logo has
been created with a combination of designs from
Annabelle (Robins), Rachel (Robins) and Jack (Owls).
The designs were so good the Govenors had such a
tough decision to make they decided to combine 3
fantastic ideas – Mr Starling will be presenting their prizes
in due course.  Thanks again to all the children who took
part, we’ll be after poster designers for future events too.

Easter Bingo. Thursday 24th March, eyes down at
3.30pm – why not come and enjoy a cuppa and a game of
bingo, bring your children because there will be a game
for them and it’s open to friends and grandparents too!
We’re looking for volunteers to help set up, serve drinks
etc, if you’d like to help just pop into the office and leave a
contact number. If you would like to donate an Easter Egg
for the bingo please bring it to the school office – thanks.

Allotment Club.  The Prince’s Trust have been working
extremely hard in the school garden recently and have
now created the nature area and raised beds the pupils
requested – now it’s up to us to help the children maintain
and grow these areas.  If you would like to be involved in
a possible gardening club or just a spot of light weeding,
let us know.  Any unwanted plants are always welcome.
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